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Seizing Lifeôs Opportunities 
        

The story about the fig tree in todayôs gospel 

reminds us about the patience of God, our 

need for time to repent and grow in our faith 

and prayer, and about the óGod of many 

chancesô.  The God of Jesus never lets go of us, 

and always believes in our future.   
 

All of us carry particular faults and failings 

through life, and even though we try our best, 

find that they can stay with us.  God knows 

this and sees our efforts to change and be renewed. Prayer helps us to believe in ourselves 

as God believes in us.  In the different desires and activities of life we can be with God or 

not with Him.  We can love him fully or find ourselves tempted from Godôs path.  Jesus 

calls all the time to change so that we live our best selves and change so that we become 

more like Him.   
 

The parable of the fig tree is a reminder to all of us of the nourishment and time we have 

been given; it is a call to examine the fruits that we produce in this world, in our                        

communities, our families and in our church.  At the Eucharist we pray: óMay we come to 

share in the divinity of Christ who humbled himself to share in our humanityô. 
 

Lord, grant me the gift of repentance.  Help me to refrain from                           

judging others and understand that your mercy shines on us all.  
 

 

_____________________________________________________  

 

Please remember in your prayers the children  who will receive  

the Sacrament of Confirmation this week as follows.                                                 
 

Greenhaw PS: Monday 21st March at 2.00 pm  

in St Brigidôs, Carnhill administered by Bishop Donal McKeown; 

St Thereseôs PS: Tuesday 22nd March at 1.30 pm & 4.00 pm  

in St Josephôs, Galliagh administered by Fr Michael Canny, PP, VG;   

St Brigidôs PS: Wednesday 23rd March at 1.00 pm & 4.00 pm  

in St Brigidôs, Carnhill administered by Bishop Donal McKeown   

 

 

___________________________________________________  

 

Evening of Prayer  On Friday 25th March, the Feast of the Annunciation, 

there will be a celebration of Maryôs ñYesò to the Lord, in St Eugeneôs                   

Cathedral, beginning with Evening Prayer at 7.00 pm, Mass (celebrated by 

Bishop McKeown) at 7:30 pm, followed by the  Rosary and Night Prayer.  All 

are welcome to attend, or to join the celebrations online via the Cathedral 

webcam -  http://www.steugenescathedral.com/webcam.html  

 

The Annunciation Mary, despite her lack of understanding, welcomed Godôs word  
and committed herself to it.  By her openness to the Spirit of God, Mary is an example  

for us of true discipleship.  Hail Mary, full of grace, the Lord is with Thee . . .  

 
 

 
 



During the Season of Lent we ask you to note  
 

Weekday Masses are celebrated as follows :  

St Patrickôs, Pennyburn Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday:  7.30 am, 10 am  

Wednesday : 7.30 am, 10.00 am, 7.00 pm  

Saturday:  10.00 am  

St Brigidôs, Carnhill Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday : 9 am, 12.30 pm  

Thursday : 12.30 pm, 6.30 pm; First Saturday of month : 9.00 am  

St Josephôs, Galliagh Monday -  Friday : 11.00 am  
 

Rosary  

St Patrickôs, Pennyburn before weekday Masses  

St Brigidôs, Carnhill after weekday Masses  

St Josephôs, Galliagh before weekday Masses  
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament:  

St Josephôs, Galliagh Monday : 11.30 pm -  3.30 pm  

St Patrickôs, Pennyburn Wednesday : 10.30 am -  6.30 am  

St Brigidôs, Carnhill Thursday : 1.00 pm -  6.30 pm  
 

Morning Prayer  

St Brigidôs, Carnhill Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday : 8.40 am  
 

Stations of the Cross   

St Josephôs, Galliagh Tuesday : 11.30 am  

St Patrickôs, Pennyburn Wednesday : 6.40 pm  

St Brigidôs, Carnhill Friday : 9.30 am  
 

Lenten Eucharistic Healing Service  

St Brigidôs, Carnhill: Sunday  at 6.00 pm  

óCome to me all who labour and are overburdened and I will give you restô. 
 

Lectio Divina: Praying with the Scriptures this Lent  

Over the next three Mondays, Monday 21 st  and 28 th  March, following the                  

11 am Mass in St Josephôs, Galliagh, you are invited to a one -hour time of 

prayer with the scriptures in the St Pio Centre, Galliagh, (11:45 am -           

12:45 pm approx).   The focus will be  on the gospel for each of the upcoming 

Sundays of Lent.   The gospel reading and instructions will be provided for each 

session. All are most welcome!  
 

Do Something Special this Lent! Many people choose to abstain      

from alcohol for the duration of Lent. Take this opportunity to help 

someone you know with an alcohol or drug problem by offering up 

your sacrifice as a prayer for their freedom and well being.  

Take the short -term pledge and make a difference to someoneôs 

life. For information, contact one of the priests or visit 

www.pioneerassociation.ie.  
 

Renew us , O Lord, in love, in hope and in joy in your care for us.   



 

Cemetery Sunday  The annual Service of Intercession for the Dead  

will take place on Sunday 26th June at 6.00 pm in the City Cemetery.  

Pope John Paul II Award Youth Pilgrimage  Are you between  the age of 16 and 

18?   You are invited to join the Pope John Paul II Award Youth Pilgrimage to Knock Shrine on 

Tuesday 22nd March 2022.  Join youth from all over Ireland in a day of prayer, talks and 

music.  Guest speaker will be Fr Peter McVerry of the Peter McVerry Trust.  Music by Elation 

Ministries.  The pilgrimage will start at 11 am and conclude after 2.30 pm Mass.  Mass will be 

celebrated by the Award Patron, Bishop Donal McKeown.  For  transport information contact 

your local secondary school or the Derry Youth Ministry office on          00 44 (0)28 7126 

4087 or email lizzie.rea@derrydiocese.org . 
 

Stories of Hope   

You are invited to Our Lady of Lourdes 

Church, Steelstown Tuesdays  

of Lent at 7 pm to listen to local people  

share their personal journeys of faith:  

         Tuesday 22nd March              

Rev Canon Katie Mc Ateer  

         Tuesday 29th March              

           Paul O'Hea  

Each evening there will be music and tea / 

coffee afterwards. All are welcome.  

 

_____________________________________  

 

Legion of Mary Acies Ceremony  The annual consecration of all active and auxiliary                   
members of the Legion of Mary will be held on Thursday 24th March at 7.00 pm in                          

St Theresaôs Church, Sion Mills.  Fr Thomas will conduct the Acies ceremony.  All welcome to 
go to St Theresaôs Church or take part via the church webcam: http://

www.parishofsionmills.com/media.html  
 

Pro - Life Information 

Meeting  Precious Life 

will hold a ñRestore                

Personhoodò Pre-election Campaign Meeting 

on Wednesday 23rd  March in The City Hotel 

Derry  at 7.30 pm. All welcome. For more             

information contact Precious Life on 

0 7 5 9 2 2 8 0 5 2 2  o r  e m a i l                                             

restore.personhood@gmail.com  
 

Rosary For Life at Stormont  Please join us 
for a special Candlelight Rosary  for Life to                        

commemorate the unborn children who have 
lost their lives through abortion in Northern 

Ireland, to be held at Stormont, (main gate 
entrance on Upper Newtownards Road) 

on  Monday 21st March at 7.00 pm. For more 
information contact Rosary Crusade for                      

Ireland  on 07592280522.   
 

Give Blood, Save Lives NI Blood           

Transfusion Service will collect donations of 
blood on 8th April from 12.30 pm -  4.00 pm 

and 5.00 pm -  7.00 pm at Kilfennan        
Presbyterian Church  Rossdowney Road, 

Derry, BT47 6FP.  New donors needed.  

mailto:lizzie.rea@derrydiocese.org
mailto:restore.personhood@gmail.com


When you give to Tr·caireôs Lent Campaign now or by                  

1st June 2022 , the UK government will generously match 

your donation up to £2million, to double the good you do.  

Hereôs why that matters: 

If you asked the families we work with ï families like 

Thandekileôs ï what they value, theyôd say the same things 

as you: Hard work, compassion, education, the chance to 

chart their own course, the chance to provide for the ones 

they love.  

But the situations in which they are trying to survive 

are truly desperate.   

Deprived of the most basic land, water, and human rights 

due to climate change, poverty, conflict, and Covid.                   

Displaced in refugee camps, exploited by private interests, 

subjected to violence because of their gender, race, income 

status or perceived social standing.  Working harder than 

almost anyone you know to get through even one day.  

 

Give to Tr·caireôs Lent Campaign and through the UK Aid 

match programme, the UK government will double every 

pound you give now, or by 1st June 2022, up to £2million.   

 

Together we can ensure that success and self - sufficiency ï and a better tomorrow ï come to 

families like Thandekileôs in Zimbabwe.  

This year Trócaire has wonderful r esources, prayers and videos available on 

www.trocaire.org and donations can be made to the Lent campaign in the following ways:  
 

1.  By collecting a Trócaire box  
 

2.  Online at www.trocaire.org  
 

3.  By phone: 0800 912 1200 (NI) or 1850 

408 408 (ROI) The contents of each and 

every Trócaire box, no matter how small, 

come together to make a significant                   

difference. This virus knows no borders, 

but neither does our compassion.  
 

Trócaire  is delighted to offer its Lenten                     

workshops this year again.   Please register so 

we have knowledge of numbers attending. You 

can register at this link for our workshops -  

https://forms.gle/jbb8mxLt8t1NpSzU8   In 

preparation for these workshops, please have a 

look at our resources for Lent on our parish 

page;   https://www.trocaire.org/our -

work/working - in - ireland/parishes/lent -

2022/  
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